On June 27, 2007 the following request was received from Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Board Item CP-5 Amend the CM Agreement for West Boynton Area Elementary (03-Z).
Request:        Please provide the fund source and amounts.

Response:     There is an error on the Board Item.  The corrections are as follows:

The financial impact is an increase to the Project Budget of $5,942,766 $6,131,544 and a commitment of $23,325,893 which includes the GMP of $23,144,463 and $181,430 for the District provided Builder’s Risk Insurance.  The source of funds is the corresponding Capital Projects Budget and Capital Contingency Restricted Reserve.

The increase is coming from Restricted Reserve (i.e. Certificates of Participation).
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